
All comments should be submitted by October 22, 2021

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO:
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com

Email: columbuspkwy-comments@dot.state.al.us

Phone: (334) 353-6868 (Limit 3 minutes)

Mail Comments to:
Alabama Department of Transportation
Southeast Region Office
100 Capitol Commerce Blvd, Suite 210, Bldg. B 
Montgomery, AL 36117

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to improve traffic 
flow and address safety concerns by modifying access and reducing conflict points. The 
project will simplify and smooth the traffic flow along the corridor by modifying 
or removing a select number of driveways. The project will improve safety and 
reduce delays along AL-1 (US-280/Columbus Parkway) at I-85 (Exit 62) from Fox Run 
Parkway to North Uniroyal Road. It will also include new signal upgrades, 
islands, pavement markings, and striping.

Special Assistance (by Appointment Only): 
Please call (334)353-6897 to leave a voicemail

MEETING INFORMATION:

IN-PERSON MEETING WILL BE HELD AS FOLLOWS: 
Place: Lee County Meeting Center 
              205 S. 10th Street
              Opelika, AL. 36801
Date: October 12, 2021 from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM

OPELIKA

PROPOSED ACCESS MANAGEMENT ALONG AL-1 (US-280/
COLUMBUS PARKWAY) AT I-85 (EXIT 62) FROM FOX RUN 

PARKWAY TO NORTH UNIROYAL ROAD
LEE COUNTY
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